
 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (The Lane, Awsworth) (Revocation 
of Parking Restrictions) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (5284) 

 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received requests to remove the limited waiting 
restrictions along part of The Lane at Awsworth outside numbers 19 - 21. The restrictions were 
in place to provide short term parking to the local shops; however, the shops have now closed 
down and the restrictions are no longer required. It is therefore proposed to remove the parking 
restrictions. The removal of the restrictions will allow additional parking for residents. 

 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing (H/SLW/3466/01)  


